
10th May 2019 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
My Husband (Steve Caproni) and I (Marisa Caproni) owners of 18 Windermere PL, Wheeler Heights 
would like to apply for removal of our privacy screen with permission from our side neighbors Brendan 
and Shannon (20 Windermere PL, Wheeler Heights) due to promote a more open friendly environment 
and community feel for our families after the completion of our recent extension of our deck. 
 
Being close neighbors to Brendan and Shannon, we regularly have conversations from our 
deck/backyards and have done for the last 10 years. 
 
Our back fence has large trees which are fully grown acting as a natural screen for both our rear 
neighbors 105 & 107 Southcreek Rd, Wheeler Heights. 
 
Please find enclosed a letter signed by our Brendan and Shannon with consent to go ahead with the 
removal of the screen as well as photos supporting this. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Marisa & Steve Caproni 
18 Windermere Pl 
Wheeler Heights 2097 
 
0408244884 


